
	
	
	

  Tuesday 
Afternoons 

(Quakerbridge) 

Saturday  
Mornings 

(Quakerbridge) 

  
 
 

 

Wednesday 
Afternoons 

(Hillsborough) 

Thursday 
Afternoons 

(Hillsborough) 

Saturday 
Mornings 

(Hillsborough) 
Ballet: Ages 3 - 4 

4:15-5:00p 
An imaginative 
adventure that 

incorporates stories and 
games to teach classical 

ballet. 

Ballet: Ages 3 - 4 
9:30-10:15a 

An imaginative adventure 
that incorporates stories 

and games to teach 
classical ballet. 

 Hip-Hop 
Ages 6+ 

5:15-6:00p 
Structured like a 

traditional hip-hop class, 
Exploring body isolations 
and high energy cardio. 

Ballet: Ages 3 - 4 
5:15-6:00p 

An imaginative 
adventure that 

incorporates stories and 
games to teach classical 

ballet. 

Ballet: Ages 3 - 4 
9:30-10:15a 

An imaginative 
adventure that 

incorporates stories and 
games to teach classical 

ballet. 

Ballet: Ages 4 ½ - 6 
5:00-5:45p 

An imaginative 
adventure that 

incorporates stories and 
games to teach classical 

ballet. 

Hip-Hop: Ages 4+ 
10:15-11:00a 

A fun, high-energy Hip-Hop 
class that uses age-

appropriate music and 
dance moves. 

 Ballet: Ages 7+ 
6:00-7:00p 

Structured like a 
traditional ballet class. 

Dancers will improve their 
ballet knowledge and 

foundation. 

Ballet: Ages 4 ½ - 6 
6:00-6:45p 

An imaginative 
adventure that 

incorporates stories and 
games to teach classical 

ballet. 

Hip-Hop: Ages 4+ 
10:15-11:00a 

A fun, high-energy Hip-
Hop class that uses age-
appropriate music and 

dance moves. 

Ballet: Ages 7+ 
5:45-6:30p 

Structured like a 
traditional ballet class, 
still playful. A transition 
to taking class like the 

big kids. 

Ballet: Ages 4 ½ - 6 
11:00-11:45a 

An imaginative adventure 
that incorporates stories 

and games to teach 
classical ballet. 

  Hip-Hop: Ages 9+ 
6:45-7:30p 

Structured like a 
traditional hip-hop class, 
Exploring body isolations 
and high energy cardio. 

Ballet: Ages 4 ½ - 6 
11:00-11:45a 
An imaginative 
adventure that 

incorporates stories and 
games to teach classical 

ballet. 

Hip-Hop: Ages 6+ 
6:30-7:15p 

Structured like a 
traditional hip-hop class, 
Exploring body isolations 
and high energy cardio.  

     

Quakerbridge	Summer	Classes	 Hillsborough	Summer	Classes	

July	1st		–	August	23rd		
	

	
Makeup	class	for	July	4th	will	be	on	August	29th.	

Full	program	(8	weeks)	-	$149	(special	discount)	
½	program	(4	weeks,	you	choose	which	weeks)	-	$93	
	

CONTACT	US	TO	
REGISTER!	

📞	Hillsborough:	(908)	874-8800	
📞	Quakerbridge/Lawrence:	(609)	353-1190	

📱	Text:	(908)	892-1056	

KEEP	DANCING		
THIS	SUMMER!!	

		

The	flexible	summer	
classes	schedule	gives	
your	child	time	to	dance	
their	heart	out	and	you	
can	still	have	family	

vacation!	

Note	about	advanced	Classes	–	Advanced	ballet	and	Hip-hop	classes	(above	level	2)	are	not	on	this	schedule.		


